
8th Grade STEM Academy – Admissions and Enrollment 
 

 
 

2018-2019 School Year Enrollment Procedure 
 

• The Peachtree Charter Middle School STEM Academy online application is now 
available on the school’s website. No paper application is available. 

• http://www.peachtreems.dekalb.k12.ga.us/ 

• This STEM Academy application process only pertains to rising and incoming 8th 
graders for the 2018-2019 school year. 

• Applications will be dated and time stamped electronically to show the order they 
were received. 

• Acceptance will be on a first come, first served basis. (A notification will be made 
to those parents / guardians whose students have applied to the STEM Academy 
but show through past test scores and grades that they may not be ready for the 
high school rigor this academy requires) 

• If more applications are received than we have seats for on the academy, a 
waiting list will be established. 

• Applications will be accepted through Friday, March 17, 2018. 

• Applications received after Friday, March 17, 2018 at midnight will only be 
processed if and when the original waitlist is exhausted. 

• If questions exist, please email William Shrader at 
william_s_shrader@dekalbschoolsga.org 

 
 
Link to the online application: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTFh7bUNoQy1iJc6zp1MSk2Fg5R8raPvI
lXF431bAuoSqMhg/viewform?usp=send_form 
 


